
UGA athletics coming to R.T. Jones Memorial 
Library 

 
 

 
A traveling exhibit of University of Georgia athletics materials and memorabilia will be on display at 
the R. T. Jones Memorial Library on July 14, from 11:00am until 3:00pm.  The exhibit is sponsored by 
The University of Georgia’s Hargrett Rare Book & Manuscript Library and will feature memorabilia 
from the UGA Athletic Association Archive. Jason Hasty, the UGA Athletics History Specialist for the 
Hargrett Library, will be touring public libraries around the state during the summer with the exhibit. 
“We have such a rich athletics history at UGA,” Hasty said. “This traveling exhibit is a great way to 
take some of the most interesting artifacts we have in the UGA Athletic Association archives out of 
storage to public libraries around the state for a fun, family friendly event.” 
 
These traveling exhibits are free and open to the public. 
The Hargrett Library, which is located in the Richard B. Russell Special Collections Libraries Building 
on the University of Georgia campus, is one of three special collections libraries that are part of the 
University of Georgia Libraries. For more information about these traveling exhibits, please contact 
Jason Hasty at hasty@uga.edu. 
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